Dear Parents.

We are excited to announce that your child will be joining our Lacrosse team this season! To ensure a successful and enjoyable experience, we would like to share a few important details with you.

Team Fee: A \$10 fee will be collected to help offset equipment costs. This will help provide high-quality instruction and maintain the necessary gear for the team.

Optional T-shirt: We are considering the possibility of an optional Lacrosse Team Time shirt or possibly allowing shirts bought off of the Benton Lacrosse Club store to be worn during the school year. More details will be provided at a later date.

Lacrosse sticks: Sticks will be provided for students if needed. However, if your student already has a stick and would like to bring it for team time, they can leave it in Mr. Valentine's office until Team Time. No other equipment will be needed.

Lacrosse Team Time Details. Our club will be coached by Coach McMahon. He is the head coach of the Benton Lacrosse High School team and the head of the Benton Lacrosse Club. Outside of team time, your student will have the opportunity to join the Lacrosse club and play on a team at Red River Lacrosse.

We look forward to a fantastic team of Lacrosse players and appreciate your support!

****Please scan the QR code below to fill out the permission slip & pay by Tuesday, Sept. 23rd to join the team.****

Mr. Valentine

Sponsor